
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, June 17th, 2025 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 Another reminder, if you haven’t paid your student fees be sure to pay them to receive your yearbook 

this Friday, June 20th. You can pay your fees online or come to the office and see Ms. Gaucher. 
 
 Attention all students, please have your locker cleaned out by this Thursday, June 19th. Your lock will 

be collected at stream on Friday, June 20th. Please note, you will not receive your yearbook until your 
locker is cleaned out and your lock is turned in. 

 
 Attention all art students. If you had a class with Mr. Drysdale or Mr. Rossington this school year, they 

would like you to please come and collect your artwork from the class. 
 

 Slurpee drinking contest today at lunch in the foyer.  Come out and support the IDS Leadership and 
your grade.  See you there. 
 

 Riverside Indigenous Students – come for lunch today in room 114 to check out the summer programs 
at Spirit of the Children. 
 

 Hey Rapids, there are limited number of Yearbooks still for sale. Please see Ms. Gaucher in the office if 
you would like to purchase one. 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Entrée:  

Riverside House 
Made Beef or 

Chicken Burger 
served with Fries 

Entrée:  
Riverside House 

Made Beef or 
Chicken Burger 

served with Fries 

Entrée: 
Riverside House 

Made Beef or 
Chicken Burger 

served with Fries 

Entrée:  
Riverside House 

Made Beef or 
Chicken Burger  

Served with Fries 
 

Entrée:  
Riverside House Made 
Beef or Chicken Burger 

served with Fries 

Soup of the day:  
 

Soup of the day:  
 

Soup of the day:  
 

Soup of the day: 
 

Soup of the day:  
 

HOUSE MADE SANDWICHES AND BAKED GOODS ARE MADE DAILY AND AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 

GRAD 
 
 Attention grads, please go to the counselling area or outside the gym on the walls to find your group #. 

 
 Attention all grads, tomorrow you will be collecting your cap, gown and commencement tickets after 

school in the gym at 3:10 – 3:30. 
 

CLUB 
 

 Hey, Fishing Club and Fisher-people. There are only 4 spots left for the Tunkwa Lake trip in September. 
Get your permission slips into Mr. Chatt this week to guarantee your spot. 


